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The University of Minnesota Duluth Natural Resources Research Institute (UMD NRRI), in
partnership with the USDA Forest Service Wood Education and Resource Center (WERC), was
pleased to host the North American Thermally-Modified Wood Standards Development Forum
on October 25, 2012 in Princeton, West Virginia.

Link to the forum website here .



http://www.tmw-forum.org/10-25-thermally-modified-forum/

